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FROM:		Elizabeth Mallett, NAESB Staff Attorney
RE:	Net Metering Update 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In 2014, the Retail Markets Quadrant (RMQ) undertook an effort to develop net metering related standards.  Given the divergent applications of net metering arrangements and the variations in policy decisions by state commissions on the subject in mind, the effort within the RMQ is limited to business practices that support billing and payment in competitive markets and are broad enough in application to support multiple jurisdictional implementations.  Specifically, the standards describe how net metering is used by market participants in competitive energy markets in jurisdictions where the market participant’s charges to certain customers must account for net metering arrangements and focus on the types of business data which would need to be communicated.  The standards development effort is scheduled for completion during 1st Quarter 2015 with modifications to the accompanying technical implementation scheduled to be completed during the second quarter of 2015.

The RMQ Business Practices Subcommittee (BPS) will hold a conference call on March 25, 2015 from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM Central.   The next RMQ Information Requirements and Technical Implementation Subcommittee conference call will be held on March 18, 2015 from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM Central.  All interested parties are welcome to participate.
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